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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
RE: Docket No. SPU-2020-0003 (COVID-19) 
 
In light of the current state of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Iowa Utilities Board has decided to 
discontinue use of the email address covid19@iub.iowa.gov, created to communicate COVID-
19 policies and procedures to outside entities.  Should you have further communications 
regarding the COVID-19 pandemic, you may address them to iub@iub.iowa.gov. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jared Ballew 
 
Jared Ballew 
Senior Utility Analyst 
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